Keri O'Brien

From: joan conover <jeconover@sv-growltiger.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 4:19 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: William (Bill) Grosscup Variance Request

Dear Planning Board:
| support Capt Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven. Please grant his variance.
Captain JE Conover, Member of CRN, Seven Seas Cruising Association CS Coordinator
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